
DEPARTMENT OF THE AIR FORCE 

AIR EDUCATION AND TRAINING COMMAND 

25 April 2023

MEMORANDUM FOR  Incoming Air Force Reserve Officer Training Corps (AFROTC) Cadets

FROM:  AFROTC Detachment 805 Commander 

   1227 TAMU, Military Sciences Building 

   College Station, TX  77843 

SUBJECT:  Welcome

1. Welcome to Texas A&M University and AFROTC Detachment 805! Congratulations on your 
decision to attend Texas A&M and selection into the Corps of Cadets. You have joined one of the 
oldest and the largest AFROTC detachment in the nation. We offer a unique environment, 
combining advantages of military academy-type rigor with the Corps of Cadets and benefits of a top 

academic university education. Our challenging program is designed to mold you into a top-notch 

officer for the greatest Air Force and Space Force in the world.

2. Prior to your New Student Conference, please review all in-processing information on our 
website and complete all online enrollments; it will assist in your transition to Texas A&M, 
AFROTC, and the Corps of Cadets. Your New Student Conference and Freshman Orientation Week 
mark the beginning of an exciting phase in your life, and coming prepared will help get it started off 
right.

3. We look forward to meeting you! For any questions regarding AFROTC, please contact our 
recruiting office at det805-recruiting@corps.tamu.edu. For any questions regarding inbound cadet 
requirements, please go to afrotc.tamu.edu.

     KEVIN L. PARKER, Colonel, USAF 
Commander, AFROTC Det 805 
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